
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
 
February 24, 2017 
 
 
 
In an effort to improve and upgrade the City’s infrastructure, the City of Hurst 
will soon begin construction on Pipeline Road between Precinct Line Road and 
Lorean Branch Bridge.  The project will consist of widening the roadway and 
replacing the existing asphalt pavement with 8” reinforced concrete pavement 
with center turn lanes and landscaped medians. Water, sewer and storm drain 
lines will be improved and sidewalks with pedestrian lighting will also be added. 
The project is estimated to require 18 months to complete. 
 
Throughout the course of the project the contractor will make every effort to 
keep traffic flowing and any foreseen service disruptions kept to a minimum.  
However, if you experience any problems or have any concerns or questions 
regarding the project, please call one of the project representatives below: 

 
Project Inspector: Contractor Representative:  After Hours or Emergency: 
Keith Dovers         Justin Blair     Dispatch / Central Control 
City of Hurst         McClendon Const. Co.  City of Hurst 
(817) 788-7083        (817) 295-0066   (817) 788-7212 
 
 
The City of Hurst prides itself on the quality of life offered to the residents and it 
is our mission that this project will provide a safe working environment and a 
quality product upon its completion.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Jim Juneau at (817) 788-7078.  We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
 




